
 
June 26, 2015 
 
William H. Illing, P.E. 
Superintendent of Public Works 
Town of Fallsburg 
5410 State Rte. 42 
PO Box 830 
South Fallsburg, New York 12779 
 
RE: Site Inspections  

Evergreen Condominiums 
 SBL No. 11-1-11.2 and 11.8-1-26.1 
   11B-1-26.4 and 11-1-11.4 
Dear Mr. Illing:  
 
We have completed our review of the water and sewer test reports for the 
above referenced project and find them acceptable with the following comments. 
 
While reviewing the drawings and report, we noticed some changes that were 
made during construction.  We are expecting that the as-built drawings will 
reflect these changes. 
 
Manholes 31-A4 and 31-5 were not tested.  We are assuming these will be tested 
during Phase 2 of the project. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Keystone Associates 
Architects, Engineers & Surveyors, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E. 
Managing Member 
 
KDE:mlw 
 
CC: Mollie Messenger 
 Paige Bakken 
 
P:\Projects\2012\1383\1383_02112\1383_02112_2_EvergreenCondos\Correspondence\15_0626WILtr.docx 
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 Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E.  
Managing Member 

 
Paul L. Bedford, AIA 

Architect 
 

Rodney L. Carey, L.S. 
Land Surveyor 

 
Kordian W. Wichtowski, R.A. 

Architect 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
58 Exchange Street 

Binghamton, New York 13901 
Phone: 607.722.1100 

Fax: 607.722.2515 
E-mail: info@keyscomp.com 
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